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Queen Elizabeth ii - 1926 -2022


Everyone at Bengeworth was deeply saddened by 
the news of the passing of Queen Elizabeth II who 
passed away peacefully yesterday. Throughout her 

life she exemplified the values which underpin 
everything we do at Bengeworth and was a role 

model for us all through her unwavering 
commitment to her country and her duties.  


During collective worship this morning, the 
children were given the opportunity to reflect 
on her life and what SHE meant to them, as well 
as to others, and a minute’s silence was held as A 

mark of respect.  


Bengeworth CE Academy will now pause all social 
media and NEWSLETTER communication as part of 

national mourning.


Queen 
Elizabeth ii 

1926 -2022



                                                   

Vacancies

We are currently looking for


KS2 Support Professional


SEND KS2 Support 

Professional


 Cleaner


Lunchtime Supervisor 


Kitchen Assistant


For more information and a 
application form please visit


www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/
vacancies


This week we welcomed our new Reception children to our Burford Road 
setting. We are extremely proud of how well they are all settling in to school 

life, learning new routines and making lots of new friends. Our children 
enjoyed a wide range of exciting activities this week and we are looking 

forward to them joining us full time next week.

VISIT  US DURING OUR OCTOBER OPEN WEEK

Join us for one of our open days: 

Please book your space via our online form via https://forms.gle/giShBAnNah26a4xZ7


Monday 10th October 2022 at 9:30am - 11am, Tuesday 11th October 2022 at 9:30am - 11am 

Thursday 13th October 2022 at 1:30pm - 3:00pm, Friday 14th October 2022 at 10am - 11:30am


Parents applying for places at Bengeworth CE Academy for Reception 2023 have until midnight on 15 January 2023 to 
complete their application via https://emsi.worcestershire.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en


Reception Places 
September 
2023

Take the Big Summer Survey here


The Big Summer Survey, a unique opportunity 
for children aged 7 – 17 to take part in the 

Family Review by sharing their experiences of 
their summer holidays and the time they spent 
with their family. Over the past 6 months the 
Children’s Commissioner has been talking to 
children and their families about family life, 

what family means, and who they consider part 
of their family. Importantly she has found out 
just how much family means to children and 
young people and is looking at what can be 

done to enhance family life. The Big Summer 
Survey is a fun activity to start off the new 
school term, spark conversations about the 

holidays and for children and young people to 
have their voices heard! 

Congratulations to Edward, who 
was awarded the Year 2 

Christopher Withey Science 
Prize for the last academic 

year. This prize is awarded in 
memory of Christopher Withey, 
a former pupil of Bengeworth, 
who sadly died when he was in 

Year Two. 


End of Year Award

House Points Award

Congratulations to Daniel B 
in Year 5 who earned the 
most house points across 

the school in the last 
academic year, earning over 

250 house points. 

Well done Daniel!


Welcome to School

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/thebigsummersurvey/
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